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I	support	that	IPART	recommends	that	a	fair	price	be	paid	for	roof	top	solar	by	
NSW	residents.	
I	support	that	IPART	recommends	that	the	feed-in	tariff	should	increasen	line	
with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.	
I	support	that	IPART	recommends	that	the	feed-in	tariff	should	not	just	be	a	
benchmark	range,	it	should	be	regulated	so	retailers	have	to	offer	it	as	a	
minimum.	
I	support	that	IPART	recommends	that	the	feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	
true	value	of	solar,	this	means	recognising	the	environmental	and	health	benefits	
and	the	network	benefits	of	rooftop	solar.	
I	have	had	my	roof	top	solar	installation	since	the	Rudd	Labor	Government	
introduced	it.		Since	then	I	have	felt	rewarded	that	I	am	contributing	to	the	
bigger	picture	of	Solar	Generation	in	Australia.		I	am	an	Electrician	and	I	knew	
the	benefits	that	would	be	associated	with	the	Solar	systems	being	installed	at	
my	house.		It	was	also	in	revolt	to	the	generating	companies	and	the	electrical	
retailers	robbing	the	residents	of	NSW	and	Australia	blind	to	the	increased	
prices	of	electricity.		There	is	no	shortage	of	generation	and	as	well	the	constant	
blame	game	that	is	going	on	is	all	lies,	including	all	forms	of	Governments.		The	
outright	usage	of	electricity	has	dropped	and	so	has	the	big	bonuses	that	all	were	
use	to	receiving	in	their	remunerations	and	payouts	to	all	involved	in	all	the	lies	
that	we	are	going	to	run	out	of	electricity.		SCARE	TACTICS	to	manipulate	the	
general	populations	into	fear!	
So	if	IPART	can	see	the	benefits	of	increase	our	generation	prices	then	it	should	
be	mandatory	that	these	savings	be	passed	onto	the	generators	this	time	-	the	
NSW	residents!!!	
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